
Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA> 

From: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA>

Sent: Friday, June 22, 2007 4:03 PM

To: 'CSantucci@tma.toyota.com'

Cc: Ong, Peter <NHTSA>

Subject: RE: Request for Extension: Peer IR PE07-025 Due Date

6/22/2007

Hi Chris,  
Your request for an extension to July 9th is granted. 
  
Tom Cooper 
Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division  
Office of Defects Investigation 
  

From: CSantucci@tma.toyota.com [mailto:CSantucci@tma.toyota.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2007 3:20 PM 
To: Cooper, Thomas <NHTSA> 
Subject: Request for Extension: Peer IR PE07-025 Due Date 
  
 
Tom,  
 
On behalf of Toyota, I would like to request a one week extension for the due date of the Peer IR of PE07-025.  It's the 
tow hitch investigation Peter Ong is conducting on GM trucks.  We need another week to sort through all the data, and 
make sure we are getting all of the vehicles with port-installed hitches in the response.  It's proving more difficult than 
anticipated.  We will submit the full response on July 9, if you agree.  The original due date is June 29th.  Thanks for your 
assistance with this request.  If you have any questions, please let me know.  
 
Regards, 
 
Chris Santucci - Assistant Manager 
Technical and Regulatory Affairs  
Toyota Motor North America, Inc. 
Ofc (202) 463-6856  Cell (202) 651-1581 Fax (202) 463-8513 
email: Chris_Santucci@tma.toyota.com 
 
Note: We cannot receive attachment extensions listed below. 
.exe, .com, .pif, .scr, .cmd, .bat, .vbs, .lnk, .htm, .html, .shs, or .zip


